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6 January 2008
Fellow Darters:
Greetings!
The Iloilo Dart Federation (formerly Iloilo City Dart Club) will be hosting the 16th Dinagyang Open Darts Tournament – this P100,000.00 dart event will be held from Jan 24 - 26, 2008 at the Marymart Center - 2nd Flr. JBI Bldg II, Delgado St., Iloilo City.
Since this is a NDFP Ranked event the finest and brightest darters coming from all over the country will be participating in this event 

In this connection we would like to invite you and your fellow darters and dart clubs to participate in this event. And garner for yourselves not only the prizes and trophies we have to offer but the friendship and camaraderie of all darters participating in this event.
Please find attached the Dinagyang Open 2008 event flyer.

If you have other inquiries or would like to request assistance, please contact Edward at 0917-3031699 or JJ at 09173291010/(33)5095896.  
Thank you and we look forward to seeing you and your team at the tournament.

Very Truly Yours,
Edward Kapaw-an
Secretary - Iloilo Dart Federation 






